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The 2020-21 financial year has continued the run of testing financial operating conditions for AARE. 
The absence of a national conference meant that our income was down by nearly 75% compared with 
the previous financial year. However, a significant tightening of our expenditure and less activity within 
the Association overall, has resulted in a small operating deficit, meaning we have not needed to draw 
down on our reserves as much as we anticipated  The outstanding result from the 2019 conference, 


